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Transportation Commission -

I am writing to strongly support the proposed Metro Redesign. I believe the final route map
and network design that has been crafted with an enormous amount of public input and
feedback is a clear improvement and modernization of the current system.

While I understand concerns about loss of service, particularly in outlying areas, I believe this
plan makes the best of a difficult budget situation put in place by the regressive and anti-urban
State Legislature. The reality is that in order to replace the most possible car trips, reducing
pollution, improving walkability, and allowing those who are unable or choose not to drive
access to our city, Metro service needs to be as fast, efficient, and direct as possible.

Thank you to Metro staff for the hard work on this and I look forward to the future of transit in
this city,

Jacob Moskowitz
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